
Dear Education Committee Members,


I very much support HB 2601. I do not believe such a small group of people with clear bias 
toward one side of the story on the benefits/risks of vaccines should be making state-wide 
decisions that impact all Kansas kids and families.  The bill is reasonable in allowing for 
emergency concern without implementing a one-size-fits-all medical procedure.


Respectfully,


Joel Sowers

Colby, KS
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